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6th April 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
With only a few weeks to go before the exams begin, the Easter break is an essential time for students to take 
advantage of the opportunities available to them. 
 
Your son/daughter should plan the time carefully and attend the revision sessions that have been planned for 
them.  If the time is used wisely then your son/daughter will begin the exam season with confidence and their 
performance will be so much better.  The two weeks have meticulously planned and staff are giving up their own 
time to make sure the students get the best chance they can.  We need your support in ensuring that 
attendance is good.  To not make use of this opportunity would be a huge mistake.  Can I also ask that you help 
your son/daughter fill in the blank revision grid so that they can plan their two weeks.  It is important to have a 
rest and plan some family and relaxation time but we cannot emphasis enough how crucial it is to make these 
next two weeks work. 
 
In addition, this Friday is a training day for Studio West.  We have decided to make the day a focus for Year 11.  
Your son/daughter will attend school, no business dress is necessary, at 10.30 am and finish at 2.30 pm.  They will 
begin the day by having breakfast (full English plus continental selection) with staff.  They will be shown some 
valuable techniques for revision and studying and have a 1:1 coaching session with staff.  Finally, they will have 
the opportunity to write their CV using a template which they will print and store a digital copy which will be 
added to as they develop skills, qualifications and experience. 
 
Please see the Easter timetable overleaf.  We continue to work hard for our students, and we really need your 
support in ensuring attendance.  Thanking you in advance. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs V Wigham 
Principal 


